
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
2 February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Passport to the Prom 
It has been a fantastic week having launched the Passport to the Prom. We have had very high 
numbers at revision classes for week 1 showing a very significant number of our Year 11 students are 
incredibly motivated to aim high and be successful in the Summer exams. The first ‘pizza night’ will 
take place next week for all students attending on a particular night, which will be kept secret until 
the day itself. This is part of our celebration events to say thank you to students, by rewarding them 
with pizza.  

Prom Date reminder 
The Year 11 Prom will be on Monday 8 July 2024 at Chesford Grange Hotel, Kenilworth, CV8 2LD. 

Prom Traffic Light attendance update  
Criteria Green Amber Red 

Attendance 
Excellent  

(100 - 95%) 
Improvement Required 

(94.9 - 90%) 
Poor 

(<90%) 

Punctuality 
Excellent 

0 
Improvement Required 

(1 – 5) 
Poor 
(>6) 

Behaviour 
Excellent 

0 
Improvement Required 

(1 – 5) 
Poor 
(>5) 

Attendance to Revision 
Sessions 

Excellent Improvement Required Poor 

Uniform Excellent Improvement Required Poor 

Outcome (average) Celebration Day Invite SLT Decision Not Invited 
 

It is important to know that all students in the amber and red category still have opportunities to 
secure an invitation to the celebrations, by acknowledging their current situation and taking 
advantage of the chance to improve it through changed behaviours during the next two review 
points. Therefore, this provides a fresh start for all. 

• The first review point will run from Monday 8 January until the Friday 9 February 2024. 
• The second review point will run from Monday 19 February until Friday 22 March 2024.   

With the countdown to the summer exam season well under way it is crucial that all students are 
doing everything they need to do to be successful and therefore proud of their achievements come 
their results in the summer. With it not being too long before Year 11 students spread their wings and 
begin the next stage of their development, it is important students are in school as much as possible, 
accessing the support available here at NLS, whether it be class teachers, tutors, support staff or 
myself and Mr. Atkins.  A reminder that all exam-based information is available on our website and 
can be viewed here.   
 
This is such an important time. Attendance every day can make such a significant difference. We wish 
all our Year 11 students the best of luck in the forthcoming final mock exam window.  
 
Mr Atkins                                          Mr Butler   
Senior Assistant Headteacher       Year 11 Lead 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/learn/assessments-and-exams

